
 

Agreed Report for Board of Management Meeting 25/09/2023  

 

The Board of Management met on Monday 25th September  

 The Board welcomed staff, pupils and parents back to the school. 

 

 The Board acknowledged the many years of service former principal 

Mrs. Clare Ring gave to the school and wished her well in her retirement. 

 

 The Board reviewed and ratified the school’s Child Safeguarding 

Statement and completed the ‘Checklist for the Annual Review of the 

Child Safeguarding Statement’. 

 

 The current Board of Management is due to end its term of office at the 

end of November. Details of the formation of the new Board of 

Management for the 2023-2027 term will be shared with the school 

community in the coming weeks. 

 

 Staffing for the school year 2023-24 was discussed. 

 

 Date of next Board of Management meeting: 23rd October 2023. 

 


